
OBSTETRICS AND GYNAECOLOGY 
OSCE REVISION COURSE

23rd and 24th April 2016
The Undergraduate Building, Education North Campus, Oxford Road, Manchester Royal Infirmary

Reporting Information

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for choosing to attend this revision course. We warmly welcome you the course and to 
Doctors Academy.

Please find below pertinent details regarding the day.

Dates: 23rd and 24th April 2016.

Venue and Address: Education North Campus, Oxford Road, Manchester Royal Infirmary, 
Manchester M13 9WL

Directions:  
Please click on this link-
http://doctorsacademy.org/Course/ObstetricsandGynaecology/downloads/MRImap.pdf

Start of registrations:
Saturday - 0845 hrs 
Sunday – 0945 hrs

At registration, you will be provided with a name badge with lanyard and allocated a group for the 
Sunday workshops. It is important you wear your badge throughout the weekend. 

Start of course: Due to the wide range of topics intended to be covered during the course, we will 
have to adhere to strict time-schedule. Therefore, the course will start promptly at 0855 hrs on
Saturday and 1000 hrs on Sunday. If you are late, you will be allowed to enter the lecture theatre only 
at a suitable break.

Finish time: 
Saturday - 1630 hrs 
Sunday – 1440 hrs
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http://doctorsacademy.org/Course/ObstetricsandGynaecology/downloads/MRImap.pdf


Programme:
http://doctorsacademy.org/Course/ObstetricsandGynaecology/downloads/PGM_Apr16.pdf

There is always the possibility of a lecture or workshop over-running and thus may necessitate some 
flexibility in the programme. We will, however, endeavour to adhere to the session times and thus all 
breaks, and start and finish times during both days will be followed as per programme. Any inevitable 
changes to the programme will be informed on the day.

Course format/content: All lectures on Saturday will be in PPT format. The lectures will be a mix of 
short didactic and interactive sessions. The Sunday session will focus on workshops. 

Course material: You will be provided online access to the course material/presentations soon after 
the course. We will send you information on how to access them from Doctors Academy website. You 
may consider bringing with you a notebook (A4 sized, about 100 pages) and a pen to note points of 
interest.

Breaks: There is a break each in the morning and afternoon session on Saturday and one break on 
Sunday, along with a 60-minute lunch break on both days. Refreshments or lunch are not provided as 
part of the course. Therefore, kindly make your own arrangements for refreshments/lunch.

Dress code: As you wish; one that suits the weather on the day!

What you need to bring with you: 
•  A copy of the email you have received from us regarding your confirmation of place (with your 
name) and your course registration number. Please note that you will not be allowed into the lecture 
theatre without this information.
•  Your University/Hospital identification badge
•  Note book (A4 or A5 sized) and pen 

We look forward to seeing you during the course. Please do not hesitate to contact us on 
info@doctorsacademy.org.uk  if you have a query in the interim.

Best wishes,

Undergraduate Lecturers and Tutors
Educational Directorate
Doctors Academy
www.doctorsacademy.org
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